PROPOSED CHANGE TO ROAD NAMING PROCEDURES

The Board considered a report commenting on a report to the Environment
Committee from the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board, recommending
changes to the current procedures for road and right-of-way naming. The
Burwood/Pegasus Community Board wished to contribute suggested road names
for future property developments itself, as it believed that names submitted by
developers do not take account of local history or identities.

This matter had been considered by the Environment Committee which had
decided to refer it to Community Boards with an invitation to them to contribute a
list of suggested road names to the Environmental Services Manager for
consideration as road names for future property developments.

The Board decided to continue with its present practice on the naming of roads
and rights-of-way and not to take up the invitation to contribute a list of suggested
road names.



